







<principal.118.csvtu@gmail.com>,
<principal.121.csvtu@gmail.com>,
<principal.122.csvtu@gmail.com>,
<pgcoordinator_utd@csvtu.ac.in>,
<lotia_piyush@rediffmail.com>
Cc: <lotia_piyush@rediffmail.com>

Dear All,

As we all know that studies in all the educational institutes are suffering due to COVID-19 pandemic. However, to ensure colleges and students do not suffer from this, With the approval from competent authority Chhattisgarh Swami Vivekanand Technical University in association with Spoken Tutorial Project (STP), IIT Bombay is recommending to engage the students by referring them to learn Spoken Tutorial Courses during shutdown for 15 days due to COVID-19 outbreak.

So this is to inform you all that you shall convey this to all the faculties and students of your institutes at the earliest and revert with an acknowledgement to this email.

Attached are the Brochure & Circular regarding this initiative.





